

Fresh Coast Planning

950 Taylor Avenue, Ste 200 Grand Haven, MI 49417 www.freshcoastplanning.com

Gregory L. Ransford, MPA 616-638-1240 gregory.ransford@gmail.com

> Brian Werschem 231-206-4821 bwerschem@gmail.com

Andrea Hendrick 616-218-7669 andreahendrick385@gmail.com

> Meghann Reynolds 616-610-7786 meghannr10@gmail.com

MEMORANDUM

To: Jamestown Charter Township Planning Commission

From: Gregory L. Ransford, MPA

Date: June 11, 2018

Re: Master Plan Survey & Updated Framework

Pursuant to your recent direction, attached is an updated Master Plan Framework, which incorporates the composition of a community survey, and reschedules the potential public workshop(s) to the Fall season. In an effort to remain within the intended overall timeframe, we are proposing to begin revisions, as necessary, to the Introduction Chapter and the Agricultural Chapter prior to the workshop(s). While we typically prefer to receive feedback from community surveys and/or workshops prior to revising language, we can minimally provide updates and draft the base language in advance of incorporating public contributions.

Additionally attached is the draft community survey for your review and comment. While this survey could be longer, we designed the content to typically require a length of time not exceeding fifteen (15) minutes for average reader. In the instance the Planning Commission desires to solicit additional topics/information, please keep this in mind as revisions are performed.

We will be prepared to discuss these items further at your June 19, 2018 meeting. If you have any questions, please let us know.

GLR Planner

Attachments

cc: Ken Bergwerff, Township Supervisor